November 30, 2015 44 Pilgrim Drive, Markham, Ontario L6C 1T9

Beverly Romeo-Beehler Auditor General, Toronto 55 John St., 9<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, Ontario

Dear Beverly,

When I last spoke to you on November 10, just before 5pm, you said that "in order to avoid confusion" that you would be "sending me a letter" on the issue of Toronto Hydro. I spoke to our group and we have been awaiting your letter.

When I spoke to you on May 19<sup>th</sup> at 5 pm you said that you would be investigating Toronto Hydro after the City of Toronto's Ombudsman, Fiona Crean was finished hers. She stopped her investigation and she is now at Hydro One. That speaks volumes.

We originally met with you on February 18, 2015. You and your team expressed great interest in our case. So much so, that you invited us back for a subsequent meeting on March 12<sup>th</sup>, 2015. Our group is very puzzled by the lack of communication from your office from that time.

We have done our due diligence by warning you and your office of the public and employee safety concerns that exist at Toronto Hydro. The handwell issue alone should be looked at.

We think it's very reasonable to ask whether or not you are going to investigate Toronto Hydro. If you are not going to investigate Toronto Hydro, we think it's reasonable that you tell us the reasons why not. (Your office declined to answer my letter of May 27<sup>th</sup>, 2015. I sent it express and the Post Office confirmed its delivery.)

Your website has a" fraud and waste hotline." Is there fraud and waste at Toronto Hydro? We have given you reason to believe that there is. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Paul Kahnert